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To comply with CEQA:

Prepared Initial Study and Negative Declaration (IS/ND) 

• To identify whether the Building 200 Replacement Project 
would have potential impacts on the environment

• No significant impacts were identified 
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• Notice of Availability and Notice of Intent (NOA/NOI) to 
Adopt a Negative Declaration was published in:
 - The San Mateo Daily Journal
 (English, Spanish, Chinese, and Tagalog)

  
• Draft IS/ND public review period: October 7 – October 28, 

2024

• Received no comments from the public 
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Today, staff recommends that the Board:

• Adopt a Negative Declaration and approve the North Base 
Building 200 Replacement Project. 

Next Steps:
• Early 2025, staff will return to seek approval of CEQA 

addendum for new Building 800 (permanent) and 
temporary Building 200 (trailers)
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